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I. Statistics: FEB 2022 (+/- % Changes From Last Year
Circulation: 1557 (+36%)		Digital Circulation: 369 (+2%)
Computer Use: 171 (+94%)		WIFI Use: 2036
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 284 (-10%)	ILL Borrows: 470 (-2%))
Children Programs: 96		YA Programs: 21	Adult Programs: 46
One on one: 4

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)

Bookworm Club began on March 8th- and has been running smoothly.  Those 6-week sessions conclude on April 14th. We just had a “Build a Buddy” story time and stuffed animal making day and will be participating with the town-wide Easter Activities on April 9th this year.  We will provide stories, dancing and games downstairs at 10 am, with the Parks and Recreation egg hunt at 11 am and lunch at the Elks Club at 12 noon.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)

Our teen group collected over 150 items ranging from dog food to bottles of detergent, plus $150 in direct monetary contributions to C.A.R.E.  They were very excited about the outcome and the school district was nice enough to post photos and the press release on their website.  The teens are currently assisting with Bookworm Club and have an upcoming afterschool Board game day and an Ink Art activity coming up in April.

Adult

In March we are had two free tax help sessions on Sat. March 5 and Sat. March 12th, in addition to our Book Discussion Group and a virtual Poetry writing workshop on autobiographical poems.  Knitters continue to meet weekly with 6-9 in attendance each week and we have an ESL class – currently with one student.

III. Upcoming Programs
See April Calendar for more details about upcoming programs…


